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June 19, 1919.

Dear Sir,-

The honourable the Superintendent General of

Indian affairs has transferred to me your letter to him of

June 10, dealing with the proposed acquirement of a por-

tion of the Osoyoos Indian Reserve No. 1, Okanagan agency,

B.C.

In reply I have to inform you that Chief In-

spector Ditchburn reported on this matter on the 27th of

by, and on the 6th of June the papers were sent to In-

spector Megraw at Vernon. He was asked to make an im-

nediate report on the matter. It will be necessary to

obtain a surrender from the Indians of the land required,

and Inspector Megraw will be asked to report on that phase

of the question.

Yours truly,

Duncan Sur 11

Deputy Superintendent General.

Pattulo

LandeMinister of
Victoria, B.C.

verschieden (1) Indian affairs. Letterbook,

16 June 1919 - 2 July 1919, (R.G. 10, Volume 5768)
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